Fifth Sunday In Lent:  March 29, 2020
Join us online via Zoom at 10:30 AM
(look for the email with the Zoom link Sunday morning)

Federated Church of Charlton

United Church of Christ (Congregational)

And Unitarian Universalist

In Christian Worship Together

WELCOME 

CALL TO WORSHIP
	Leader:
	Let us call upon the Lord, for God is good.  His love is everlasting. 

	People:
	The Lord knows your needs before you speak them. The Lord never leaves you, nor forsakes you.

	Leader:

People:
	The love of the Lord, is beyond measure. Nothing can separate you from God’s great love.
Let us walk together in faith, believing in God’s love and mercy, for the Lord is good and His love is without end.  

	
	


*OPENING PRAYER (Unison) Almighty God, you alone can bring into order the unruly wills and affections of sinners: Grant your people grace to love what you command and desire what you promise; that, among the swift and varied changes of the world, our hearts may surely there be fixed where true joys are to be found; through Jesus Christ our Lord, who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever .Amen.
*OUR FATHER who art in heaven…. (trespasses)

*PSALM  130 (Response:  “From the depths I cry to you, God, listen to my voice.”)
*GLORIA PATRI   “Glory be to the Father…”
SCRIPTURE READING:  (NT)  Romans 8:6-11
THE GOSPEL READING:   John 11:1-45
SERMON:   “Questions for a Loving God”
THE CHURCH AT PRAYER

Pastor:    Praise the Lord.

People:   Let us praise God’s holy name.

Pastor:    O  magnify the name of the Lord.

People:   Let us exalt the name of the Lord.

PASTORAL PRAYER 

*CLOSING HYMN  (Follow Link in email) Listen)
*THE BENEDICTION

*THE CONGREGATIONAL RESPONSE:
  

God be with you till we meet again; By his counsels guide,            uphold you, With his sheep securely fold you: God be with you till we meet again.  Amen.
Just a reminder – the Deacons for March are:

Bob Lamprey – 508 248-5480  & Lori Manseau – 413 668-4502

The UNO Fundraiser in March & April, and the Church Yard Sale in April will be postponed to a later date.

Please be mindful of our need to continue to support the church with our offerings.  Rather than sending in a weekly offering please consider sending in a check for the month if you are able.

All meetings at the Church are suspended until further notice.

